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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the 
committee, 
My name is Nina Trowbridge and I am a resident of Cape Elizabeth. 
I am writing to express my opposition to LD 1049, An Act to Eliminate the Duty to 
Inform a Law Enforcement Officer When Carrying a Concealed Handgun Without a 
Permit. 
LD 1049 does not advance the goals of community safety and gun responsibility in 
Maine. This law would particularly endanger our law enforcement providers, who are 
vital public servants and precious members of our communities, and who are already 
in positions of risk inherent to their jobs.  I urge you to vote no on LD 1049 on behalf 
of all Mainers, but especially for our law enforcement providers. 
Thank you for your time and your consideration. 


